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All the project partners have worked and
identified four Good Existing Practices  in
teaching STEM through innovative
pedagogical approaches in the own country
and various stakeholders to be involved in
the project activities.

THE BEST PRACTICES

The second project meeting will be realised
in Padeborn (Germany)  in the period 29-31
august 2023 (including travel days) and will
be hosted by the Univeristy of Padeborn.
During the meeting the partners will present
the work already developed for the project

THE SECOND TPM

The partnership has already developed a
research on the importance of STEM in
education in each of the countries involved
in the project to have a detailed overview
of its use and devlopment in Europe.

THE RESEARCH

This publication was realized in the project “Learn STEM” in the framework of the European programme “Programme Erasmus Plus
KA220-SCH - Cooperation partnerships in school education” This project has been funded with support from the European
Commission. This publication reflects the views only of the author, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use
which may be made of the information contained therein.
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